17" October, 2011

Dear Darren,

Thank-you for sharing your ‘Parenting Strategies for Teenage Success’ workshop with our parent
community.

It was fantastic to see such a positive turn-out of parents. It was clear that the parents enjoyed the
workshop and found your information helpful and refreshing the parents rated. All of the session
7/10 or higher!

Your ability to bring humour into the workshop where appropriate, as well as sharing your own
personal reflections and testimony really helped parents to relax and open up to the information
you shared. It was great to see so many parents contributing to the conversation, and staying back
to talk with you one-on-one.

Many of the parents asked if you were available to talk to their daughter, which is a great testament
to how much they enjoyed your session themselves! | was pleased to let them know that you have
worked with our Year 12 students this year, and that you will be doing so next year too.

Based on parent comments, | believe this workshop was a worthwhile investment. Many of the
parents commented on how much they had learnt, and how you had helped them to change their
perspective on parenting so that they are able better able to support their child.

The staff at Mentone Girls’ Secondary College look forward to working with you in 2012.

Kind Regards,
Renee Kevnunoo

Renee Kenna

Student Wellbeing Coordinator
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